
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 
It has been another great week at Lincoln.  I would 
like to thank Mrs. Mellema for her excellent 
leadership while I was out on Monday and 
Tuesday.  I can’t express enough how grateful I am 
for the supportive team at Lincoln. 

This week we wrapped up most of our state M-Step 
testing, and some of our students started taking the 
NWEA tests. The NWEA tests are computer adaptive 
and provide teachers with very useful data within 24 
hours of taking the test. 

I also witnessed a lot of hands-on activities this week. 
Students were programming robots and we were 
visited by PHS building trades students who helped 
our students build bird houses. 

The warmer weather has prompted me to remind 
parents and students of the expected clothing 
requirements. Please check to see that your children 
are wearing school appropriate clothing before they 
leave for school. Let’s work as a team to provide a 
proper educational environment. 

It looks like we are in for some great spring weather 
this weekend. I hope you can get outside and enjoy it! 

Have a great weekend. 

     May 12, 2022 

 
 
 
 

5/30  No School 
6/10  Half day of school with dismissal at 
11:40-LAST DAY!!! 

Proper Attire 

Good hygiene and appropriate dress and grooming are 

important in creating a positive school environment.  Help your 

child dress appropriately by avoiding:  

 Beachwear, short skirts and shorts, tight clothing without 

proper coverage, clothing that exposes undergarments, 

shoulders and/or midsection (longer-length shorts/skirts 

are acceptable)  

 Outerwear, such as coats and hats, worn as indoor attire  

 Clothing that is tattered or indecent, bears derogatory or 

disrespectful lettering or symbols or is designed to 

promote illegal substances or activities  

 Inappropriate footwear – footwear should be age-

appropriate, comfortable, safe and suitable for indoor or 

outdoor play. Flip flops are not safe for outdoor play  

Parents may be called to bring in appropriate clothing at the 

principal’s discretion.  

 

A huge thank you 

to Mr. Giffin,   

Mr. Liebler and 

the seniors in the 

PHS building 

trades class for 

coming over to 

build houses 

with our 4th 

graders. 


